




The Ministry of Health greatly expanded the ART program over the years. This 

expansion created constraints and limitations in the health system to 

adequately serve the increasing numbers of PLHIVs in the health facilities. The 

National Guidelines on Use of Antiretroviral Drugs for Treating and Preventing 

HIV Infection in Kenya – 2016 Edition introduced Differentiated Care Service 

(DSD) delivery for implementation in the country. DSD is a client-centred 

approach that simplifies and adapts HIV services across the clinical cascade to 

reflect the needs of the various groups of PLHIV while reducing unnecessary 

burdens on the health system. Through DSD, the health system can refocus 

resources to those most in need. 

NASCOP through Global Fund support implemented the program quality efficiency project in 70 

health facilities across 7 counties. The aim of the project was to integrate DSD along the cascade of 

HIV care using Quality Improvement (QI) approach, to measure the impact in terms of improvement 

of indicators along the HIV cascade and to estimate the cost efficiency of implemented approaches 

along the cascade of HIV care. The evaluation of this project was undertaken to determine the 

program efficiencies in service delivery, estimate the resource requirements for each service 

delivery model, and assess the impact of DSD implementation with QI approach on patient health 

outcomes and satisfaction. The PQE intervention sites were compared to facilities that 

implemented differentiated service delivery approach in absence of structured QI support. 

This report is intended for use by all policy makers, facility teams and all the stakeholders to 

improve the quality of service delivery process and patient outcomes. Lessons learnt can be 
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